Budget to accompany John Marlin’s request for use of Paxton Landscape grant funds

The funds currently available for campus native plantings are primarily from the Student Sustainability Committee.  The Arboretum and other campus units are seeking to supplement this funding in order to better address the needs of the various sites over the next several years.  Since the request was submitted, Red Bison and LLC Sustainability at Lincoln Avenue Residence Hall have each come up with some funds. The Paxton funds would greatly enhance the ability to address invasive plant removal at the South Arboretum Woods (SAW) and nearby campus areas by providing for the use of equipment to follow up the initial removal which is funded by the SSC.  In particular vegetation that cannot be removed by the fecon machine must be cut by chainsaw and stacked.  It can then be chipped or the original machine brought back to shred it in place.   To do this it is necessary to rent a truck or bring the machine back.  Additional hourly help will allow more detailed follow-up to control invasive plants that survive the initial removal.   It will also allow for more effort to plant and maintain the native plants that will be introduced to the sites.   The projects hire students and recent graduates.  The later have experience and often remain on campus for a while after graduation when undergraduates are away.  


[bookmark: _GoBack]Equipment use or rental	4,000

Travel to pick up plant material      300

Hourly help                                      3,700

Supplies                                            1,200

TOTAL				$9,200
